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This is certainly an exceptional time, filled with unprecedented circumstances and I want to 
thank everyone for their hard work and dedication.  As a group, we’ve come together, 
adapted and implemented new measures.  
 
Staff safety has been our primary focus and it will continue to be.    

 
During this stage of the COVID-19 pandemic, the government has recognized us as an 
essential business.     
 
Please continue to follow all of the safety requirements in place.  Remind each other to 
adhere to them as we all must continue to work together to ensure a safe work 
environment.  In the process, we’ll ensure further business continuity and help the 
economy. 
 
We are prepared to communicate any changes to everyone quickly; even those off-shift.  In 
the future, if there is a sudden change affecting our business operation introduced during 
your off-shift, we will communicate the changes through two methods mentioned below:  
 
- Call (519) 455-0770, then select Option 8 
- Check company website on the internet at www.glcopper.ca/covid19/  
 
Please continue to check and reach out in the following ways noted above to obtain 
accurate information. 
 
It’s also important that you remain accessible through the personal contact information  
you provided earlier in the event we use a call pyramid approach to contact you.     
 

 Thanks for your hard work, ongoing reliability, flexibility and commitment. 
 
 
 Kent Schenk 
 General Manager         March 23,2020    

 
 

  
         


